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Application  No: Consultees Name: Comment:Received: Response:Consultees Addr:

 Meredith Whitten COMMNT2014/4958/P 29/08/2014  00:49:30 No objection, provided the applicant has provided proof that they have not been able to let the B1 

office space. The CGCA is concerned about the loss of small office space throughout Covent Garden. 

Should the change of use be permitted, a condition should be included that specifically prohibits short 

lets, which violates Camden’s planning policy, particularly DP2.
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